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Michael Bach  

Michael Bach has chaired the Board of Trustees for the past nine years and he has been a board of 

KCSC since it was founded in April 2003. He had been a board member of Chelsea Social Council 

since 1978. Michael has helped steer the organisation through a number of big decisions and as the 

Chair he has worked closely with four Chief Executives. 

Michael previously represented the voluntary sector on the Kensington and Chelsea Partnership. 

He has long been active in the environmental voluntary sector, in particular the Kensington Society 

(Chairman of Planning Committee and member of Executive Committee) and Chelsea Society 

(Council Member, Newsletter Editor and Planning Committee). He is a member of the Environment 

Round Table and is the chairman of the Victoria Road Area Residents’ Association.  

 

Mark Anfilogoff  

I am standing for election as a trustee of KCSC as I believe that I have a lot to offer based on more 

than 20 years involvement with various charity and voluntary organisations, including 15 years with 

Round Table at local, regional and national level and eight years as Trustee and Treasurer of St 

John's Notting Hill (a position I continue to hold). 

I am a company director with significant experience of working in both the public and private sectors 

and I feel that my commercial experience and perspective will be of value to KCSC. 

I have been a trustee and treasurer of KCSC since January 2012 and if elected I am happy to 

continue in this capacity. 

 

Lorraine Gilbert  

I have worked in and around Kensington and Chelsea borough for over 11 years, and have a sound 

knowledge of local issues.  

Throughout this time, I have worked for Notting Hill Housing Trust as a Community Regeneration 

Manager, which has afforded me with a great opportunity to provide a strategic lead on resident 

involvement, community development, and community cohesion. I would like to continue offering 

this knowledge and experience to Kensington and Chelsea Social Council. 

 
James Renton 

I have been the Trustee for some years now and believe passionately in the values that KCSC 

represents. I believe that my combination of experience, local knowledge and enthusiasm will be of 

great benefit as our organisation and our sector face such difficult times. 

 

 



Lynda Rosenior-Patten 

I have over 30 years’ experience working in the voluntary sector in a number of inner city boroughs 

in community development and engagement roles. 

 

I have worked for the Westway Trust for six years, first as the Community Projects Manager and 

more recently as Head of Culture and Partnerships. My focus is responding to the needs of the 

people who live and work locally. I engage with local grassroots organisations and key strategic 

organisations to develop and deliver high quality cultural programmes and activities that are 

relevant, needed and are sustainable.   

I have been a supporter of the KCSC for several years recognising the vital role it plays in 

advocating and representing the considerable voluntary sector organisations we have in RBKC.  I 

believe I can make a useful contribution as a board member and welcome the many challenges and 

opportunities ahead.  

 

 

Christine Bennett  
I am an experienced HR professional with over 20 years in the public sector engaging with staff and 

senior managers to affect change and transformation, (efficiency and effectiveness). I have worked 

in the NHS, local authority and central government, including the Cabinet Office, as a strategic 

manager and believe my experience is relevant to support organisational strategy. 

I have worked as a trustee for a care charity in north London (2009 until 2013) and understand the 

pressures of funding in the current economic climate and the need to support front line staff to 

deliver in challenging times. I look forward to working with the board to support local people in 

making a difference to lives of residents.

 

Marie Mulcahy 
I have over 30 years’ experience of the voluntary sector in paid and unpaid roles predominately in 

fundraising and PR marketing roles. At present I work for the Dalgarno Trust in a community 

engagement role and I also have run a food growing Community Interest Company. 

I am passionate about my role as a trustee and would love to continue. 

 

Howard Taylor 
I have worked at The ClementJames Centre in RBKC for 6 years, setting up the IntoWork arm of the 

charity in 2010. I also sit on the Senior Leadership team of the centre, supporting the overall running 

of the charity which supports over 1500 residents per year.  This role has taught me valuable skills 

in fundraising, advice and guidance, community development and business engagement, as well as 

forging strong working relationships with a number of support agencies, businesses and housing 

associations. I am also currently Trustee of a small development charity in West Africa.  

Throughout my role at The ClementJames Centre, KCSC has been a valuable source of support 

and information, and having attended a number of Trustee meetings in the past months and getting 

to know its workings in more detail, I feel I could now utilise my skills to contribute to the next stages 

of its development.  

 


